
Dear Mr. Leimer, 
 
Attached you will find four pdf files that contain the entire TUV test report.  
Unfortunately, the numbering on the pdf file does not match the actual page number, 
however, the page number is clearly marked on each page of the test report.  If you have 
any problems or questions regarding this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
Eric D’Ancicco 
High Seas Service Coordinator 
ericd@jrcamerica.com 
206-654-5644 XT 202 
206-654-5697  FAX 


